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29th March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Beech and Maple classes would like to invite you a showcase of their writing from this 

term on Wednesday 25th April at 2.40pm. The children are very excited to share their 

written work with you. The afternoon will be an informal chance for the children to 

perform some poetry, participate in role play and read out the pieces they are most 

proud of from the term. 

If you would like to watch this showcase, please complete and return the attached slip 

by Friday 20th April so we can get an indication of numbers. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rachel Harris, Tania Blackmore and Ella Whitchurch 

Year 3 and 4 Class Teachers 

 

Beech and Maple Classes Writing Showcase on Wednesday 25th April 2018 

 

Name of child…………………………………………………………………………….Class……………………… 

We will/will not be attending the Year 3/4 Writing Showcase on Wednesday 25th April.  

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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